
NHS Honors Choir Permission Form 
 
I’m so excited to hear that your child expressed an interest in participating in the NHS HONORS 
Choir.  This choir is strictly an after school rehearsal choir, which means that attendance is 
mandatory.  This is a wonderful opportunity for extra music enrichment for your child. Our first 
after school rehearsal will be Sept 18th from 3:15-4:15 pm.  This will become our weekly 
meeting time, except for early dismissal Wednesdays (the first Wednesday of the month). On 
those days choir is cancelled.  If your child does not attend the weekly rehearsals, they will not 
sing with the choir at school performances because they will not be prepared. Repeated 
unexcused absences will result in a commitment discussion. Specific dates and information will 
be communicated through my school website:  ​https://nhsmusicclass.weebly.com/​  or  
/a/newhorizons.ca/nhsmusic/ 
 
This year every student will be required to pay a $20 club fee for choir.  This fee will cover the 
cost of a T-shirt (so we are all matching at performances), and the sheet music that I need to 
purchase.  Please send payment in a sealed envelope addressed to Ms.Graham.  We will also 
be doing multiple field trips with a cost of $5 each.  These field trips may include: Carolling 
around the neighborhood during the Christmas season, visiting the seniors centres, Edmonton 
International Airport, Sherwood Park Music Festival and any other opportunity where we can 
showcase our school. 
 
I give my permission for my child's (print child’s name),_____________________ to attend and 
participate in the NHS choral program.  
Grade____ Teacher__________________ 
 

** I understand that my child will need to be picked up no later than 4:20 pm on 
choir rehearsal days** 

 
Parent Printed Name _____________________________________ 
  
Parent Signature _________________________________________  
 
Date______________________ 
  
Phone Number__________________________  
 
Email _________________________________________ 
** This is how I will send information!! PLEASE FILL IN!!** 
 
 
___________  Initial this box if you wish to be a volunteer for field trips or choir events 
 
To contact me directly:  kgraham@newhorizons.com 

https://nhsmusicclass.weebly.com/


 


